
Canadian Football Hall of Fame
58 Jackson St W
Hamilton, ON
L8P 1H4

Dear Canadian Football Hall of Fame,
Regretfully, I am resigning from the Board of Directors. I have missed the last few
meeting due to new professional opportunities and commitments. Moving forward; I will
be out of town on business and unavailable for the May, June and July meetings. As a
result I am unable to commit the time and energy that is required to fulfill my duties as a
member. It has been an absolute honor and a privilege to serve the Canadian Football
Hall of Fame and the City of Hamilton. Thank you for your time and attention, all the
best.

Yours truly,
Darrell J Hicks


